
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Parent Reading is every Friday morning from 8:55am to 
9:15am. Please come along and share a story with your child! 
 
8th November- Blue Day 

 

PE 
AM and FT children – Tuesdays 
PM and FT children – Wednesday 
 
Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school 
on their timetabled PE days. It is advised your child 
keeps their kit in school throughout the week in case of 
any timetable changes.  Children must have a full PE kit 
(a white t-shirt, green or black shorts and plimsolls) to 
ensure personal hygiene and safety. 

Nursery 

Autumn 2 

Curriculum Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term 
at Southwold Primary School.  We are pleased to 
welcome back everyone and wish everyone a great 
second half of the autumn term.  Children have been 
busy this half term learning about the topic ‘Our 
World.’ Children also learned about the season of 
autumn.  
Please remember to continue to support your 
children by ensuring they have their book bags 
daily.   
Please continue to support your child’s learning by 
practicing both reading and counting.  There are 
always lots of opportunities at home and in the 
outside environment.   
Should you have any concerns or wish to discuss 
your child’s progress, please feel free to speak to 
us.  We are available to talk after school on most 
days.  
 
Information about what your child will learn this half 
term is on the inside of this booklet. 
We look forward to continue working with you and 
your child. 
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Rodriguez 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our topic this half term is ‘Let’s Celebrate’ 

Communication and Language 

We will be learning to listen to stories and other 

children when they are talking. 

We will be learning to understand simple 

instructions. 

We will be learning to use simple sentences when 

talking. 

We will be learning to ask questions. 

 

 
Literacy 

We will enjoy a range of stories and picture books. 

We will retell stories using props and puppets. 

We will be singing and adding actions and musical 

instruments to nursery rhymes and songs. 

We will talk about our writing. 

We will learn about alliteration from our story 

books. 

 

 

 
Mathematics 

We will be learning to sing number rhymes. 
We will be reciting and ordering numbers in order to 
10. 
We will be counting objects. 
We will be using the language of size such as ‘big 
and small.’ 
We will be naming identifying shapes in our 
environment. 
 

 

 

Understanding the World 
 

We will be exploring different objects by looking, 

tasting, touching and smelling. 

We will be talking about our friends and families. 

We will explore our environment and ask questions 

about things that interest us. 

We will be using the CD player Bee-Bots and 

iPads. 

 

Expressive Art and Design 

We will be experimenting different ways of painting 
and drawing. 
We will be learning new songs and rhymes and 
exploring movement. 
We will be dancing and joining in with ring games. 
We will be learning instrument names and how to 
play them. 

 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 

We will be making our own choices during play. 

We will be making friends with the other children. 

We will be playing alongside other children.  

We can talk about our feelings and how other 

children may be feeling. 

Physical Development 

We will be using a range of equipment to 

make marks. 

We will practise holding our pencil with a 

tripod grip. 

We will be thinking about and practising 

different ways to move. 

We will be talking about ways we can keep 

our bodies healthy and why it is important to 

exercise. 

We will practise getting ourselves dressed, 

putting on our coats and taking our shoes 

and socks off for PE. 

 

 


